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TUESDAY, 12 JANUABY, 1932.

WORKMEN'S COMPENSATION ACT, 1925.

The Secretary of State for the Home Depart-
ment has appointed Thomas Crisp, Esq., M.D.,
Ch.B., of St. George's House, Chorley, to be
Medical Referee under the above Act for the
Districts of the Chorley; Lancaster; and
Preston County Courts (Circuit No. 4).

Whitehall,
8th January, 1932.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of
eighteen years of age and over in attending
circular hose knitting machines in the XL
Department, No. 3 room, at the works of
Messrs. Thomas Morley and Son, Great Central
Street, Leicester, subject to the conditions that
a worker shall not be employed in the after-
noon shift in consecutive weeks; that suitable
cloakroom and messroom accommodation shall
be provided; and that the Secretary of State
may at any time require the occupiers to make
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such special arrangements for the conveyance
of workers living at a distance or otherwise
for the welfare of such workers as may be
necessary to prevent hardship.

Whitehall,
7th January, 1932.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of
18 and young persons of 16 years of age and
over in ironing, folding and boxing knitted
hosiery underwear in the Finishing Depart-
ment at the works of Messrs. William Baker
(Leicester) Limited, The Newarkes Bridge,
Leicester, subject to the conditions that a
worker shall not be employed in the afternoon
shift in consecutive weeks, and that suitable
accommodation for clothing put off during
working hours, messroom accommodation and
washing facilities shall be provided.

Whitehall,
9th January, 1932.


